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ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD

Environmental Quality Board
P.O. Box 8477
Harrisburg, Pa. 17105-8477

RE: Proposed Regulations of Outdoor Boilers

Kaye Guthridge
5826 Wayne Road
DuBois, Pa. 15801
814-371-3630

I agree with the proposed regulations from the states Environmental Quality Board on the regulations for
the outdoor wood-fired boilers.

I am very much affected by my neighbors who have these outdoor wood-fired boilers. I have had to be
treated for asthma symptoms, with inhalers, I now have shortness of breath to the extend that I can not even
be outside when they are in use. They have been proven to be hazardous to your health.

The township that I live in has regulations which are much to lenient, by grandfathering these boilers in, it
does not solve the problem. They are even allowed to use them to heat their swimming pools, so we have
them in use 365 days a year. I live in a residential area, this does not seem fair to the majority of the
population.

I hope your are successful in your attempt.

Sincerely,

KayeGuthridge ( _ / g #


